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The financial aid office must be notified if you are taking a leave of absence (LOA) or withdraw from medical school.  If you are a financial aid recipient you must also complete an exit counseling session with one of the financial aid officers.   You are encouraged to supplement your exit session with on-line sessions at AAMC and nslds.ed.gov


